
 

 
 

 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
PETITION FILED FOR PROPOSED ANNEXATION  

 
Public notice is hereby given that the Central Valley Town Council will hold a public 
hearing on Wednesday, April 17, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. at the Central Valley Community 
Center, 50 West Center Street, Central Valley, Utah, for the purpose of accepting 
comments concerning the proposed annexation on 630 N 150 E (Nebeker Lane) of 5.23 
acres. 
 
Documents regarding the 630 N 150 E (Nebeker Lane) Annexation for Jonathan Lund with 
Classic Jack Real Estate Holdings, LLC are available for copy & inspection at the Central 
Valley Town Office at 50 West Center, Central Valley, Utah.   
 
Sheyenne Tenney 
Central Valley Town Clerk 
 
Posted April 1, 2024: Central Valley Town’s Website www.centralvalleytownut.com, 
Central Valley Town’s kiosk, and Utah’s Public Notice Website www.utah.gov/pmn. 
 
Published in the Richfield Reaper the weeks of April 1, and April 8, 2024. 
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